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From: Laura Stocker 
Sent: Wednesday, 21 October 2020 11:58 AM
To: Adjudication
Cc:
Subject: Fair Go Dairy (Queensland Dairy Organisation) Comments 

Categories: Submission

Dear Sir or Madam  
The WAFarmers Dairy Council strongly supports the Fair Go Dairy scheme of the Queensland Dairyfarmers' 
Organisation. We believe it will bring public benefit in Queensland by improving competition and allowing 
consumers to make more informed choices based on their personal ethics. The Fair Go Dairy logo will help 
consumers understand which dairy farmers are paid a fair price for their milk, based on transparent 
information.  There do not appear to be any downsides to the scheme. We think it is an excellent concept and well 
worth developing in Queensland. We would also be interested in trialling it in Western Australia.  
 
Regards 
Ian Noakes 
President WAFarmers Dairy Council  
 
pp Dr Laura Stocker 
Executive Manager - Dairy Policy, Advocacy and Engagement  
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